
 

  

  

Happy New Year circus family! We hope that 2023 has been 

treating you well. We invite you to catch up on the latest news 

from CCFI in this edition of our Peru Amateur Circus newsletter. 

 
 

  

Executive Secretary  

You will see a new face at the front desk when you visit the office this year. Nancy 
Weeks made the decision to retire in December. We thank her for her help and hard 
work the last few years. We are excited to announce that we were able to fill her 
position with someone near and dear to the organization. Kathi Greene will be our new 
executive secretary! Be sure to stop down and say hi to her in her new role at CCFI! 

  

 



  

Round Up 2023 

It's that time of the year! Round Up for this year's show is Sunday, February 26. We are 
so excited to have performers back in the building! Practices start Monday, March 6. 

  

Office Makeover 

The front office has been undergoing some renovations this year. New carpet has been 
installed, and a few other upgrades have taken place. Stop in and take a look!  

  
  



  

Circus 2023 

Mark your calendars for July 15th-22nd for this years all new show: "Circus at Sea, 
2023"! 

Tickets for Circus 2023 are on sale now! You can get your tickets three ways: 

1. Stop into the office. 

2. Give us a call at 765-472-3918.  

3. Purchase tickets online through our website:  

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/circus-city-festival-19078915037  

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/circus-city-festival-19078915037


  

Road Show 

We are excited to share an upcoming roadshow date with you. The Peru Amateur 
Circus will be performing at Western High School on Saturday, February 25. We are 
honored to be part of a family fun day and carnival happening at the school that day. 
Show times are 2:00pm and 4:00pm.  Bring your family out for some fun and support 
our performers! 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  



  

Circus Gift Shop 

The Peru Amateur Circus Gift Shop is located in the Circus office and is open Monday-
Friday from 9:00am-5:00pm. Be sure to stop in and see what's new, including these 
decorative front license plates! 

We are also excited to announce that you can now shop through our new online store! 
Check us out at: 

https://circus-city-festival-inc.square.site 

  

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Circus Hall  

of Fame 

Circus Hall of Fame recently announced that the Culpepper and Merriweather Circus 
will be coming to town on May 27th and 28th! Live performances will be taking place 
under the Big Top. Check out their facebook page for more details and also mark your 
calendars for the following dates: 

May 27-28 - Culpepper and Merriweather Circus 

June 16-18 - Circus Calliope and Mechanical Music Festival 

August 11-13 - Great Wallace Ring of the Circus Model Builders Exhibition 

  

Stay in the know of all things Peru Amateur Circus. Follow us on Facebook and check 
out our updated website:  

https://www.perucircus.com/ 
https://www.facebook.com/perucircus 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1028623981072860 
 

 

 

Until we see you again, may all your days be Circus Days! 
 

 

 


